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Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Sarvottam! 
 
Development of Reading skills at an early age of schooling is vital to a child's development. 
By supporting our children in reading in their leisure time at every age, parents and teachers 
can ensure that children are equipped with the necessary skills to succeed in later life. 
 
We are happy to once again organize a three day Scholastic book fair from 7th November to 
9th November in order to promote reading amongst students.  
 
Children shall visit the stalls during school hours. Parents are invited to visit the stalls from 
12.05pm to 2.30 pm on Thursday, Friday and during PTM on Saturday. 
 
Happy Reading!!! 
Regards 
Sarvottam Book Club 
 


